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Current Attendance 

Reception—96% 

Year 1—94% 

Year 2—91% 

Year 3—95% 

Year 4—94% 

Year 5—94% 

Year 6—93% 

 

 

 

Our Value for December is Joy. 

 

Christmas Parties. 

Party day for Reception, Year 1 and 2 is 
Wednesday 15th. Years 3,4,5 and 6 will be 
having theirs on Thursday 16th.     Children 
can wear their own clothes on the day of 
their party. 

Christmas Raffle. 

Raffle tickets are being sold on the 15th & 
16th of December via Parentpay. There are 
some excellent prizes to be won. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

On Tuesday 14th children may come to 
school wearing their Christmas jumper. This 
can be home made or bought. 

Christmas Performances. 

We were extremely disappointed to have to 
cancel the performances but given the     
number of Covid cases we had no other       
option. The children have loved rehearsing 
and performing and their efforts haven’t 
been in vain as recordings of the                 
performances have taken place. These will be 
released for viewing soon. 

Christmas Holidays. 

Don’t forget that we finish for Christmas on 
Friday 17th December. School re-opens on 
Wednesday 5th January. 


